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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

During a recent inspection during the recent Spring School Holiday period, between 28 
September until 13 October 2024, damage to external paint on the upper western-facing wall 
of Building G was identified at Umina Beach Public School. Testing has confirmed that this 
paint contains lead. The area was fenced off and isolated from students and staff attending 
the vacation care program.  

Work to remove the damaged lead paint and repaint this area has been scheduled to take 
place on Saturday 19 October 2024. 

All work will be done in accordance with work, health and safety laws. All work will be 
completed by licensed contractors and monitored by independent hygienists.      

Following the work, the building and external area will be inspected by an independent 
hygienist and a clearance certificate will be issued for the area to be reopened. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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